
Call for Abstracts – Neurophysiology 
 

 
For our “Advances in Neurophysiology” meeting on November 27th 2021, we are looking for 
enthusiastic researchers and clinicians who want to showcase their latest work in the field of 
neurophysiology by presenting a poster at the BNS meeting.  
We are accepting abstracts on fundamental, translational, applied and clinical research in the field of 
neurophysiology including a wide range of methods (electrophysiology, neuroimaging, brain 
stimulation, …).  
A scientific panel of Belgian neurologists (Rose Bruffaerts, Susana Ferrao Santos, Nicolas Gaspard & 
Laura Seynaeve) will select five abstracts for the guided poster tour. 
 
 
Abstract requirements: 

➢ The abstract must focus on the general domain of neurophysiology. The meeting 

focuses on in-human research, but non-human studies are allowed if the link to 

biomedical research is clear (e.g. in disease). 

➢ The abstract body, written in English, must not exceed 250 words (excluding the title) 

and must contain at least an introduction, methods and results section. Preliminary 

but robust results are allowed. 

➢ A maximum of 1 figure may be added.  

➢ Figure captions and references are excluded from the word count. 

➢ The panel may reject abstracts if no concrete results are reported, if the scientific 

quality is deemed poor, or if they have ethical concerns.  

 

Poster guidelines: 
➢ The posters, written in English, should have a vertical orientation, use clearly legible 

fonts and colors, size A0 or A0 oversize. 

➢ The poster presenters are strongly encouraged to stand by their poster as much as 

possible during the lunch break/poster session. 

➢ The poster presenters selected for the guided poster tour will be contacted prior to 

the poster session and will be expected to stand-by to present their work during the 

tour.  

 
Abstract submission is free, but each poster presenter should register for the meeting. 
Deadline: the abstract can be emailed in word or pdf format (title, author list and figure included in 
document) to bns@neuro.be until Sept 30th 2021 (midnight CET). 
 

 
This information can also be found on our website neuro.be. 
 

Best regards, 
 
The BNS Executive Committee 
 

mailto:bns@neuro.be
http://www.neuro.be/index.php

